
EVERY DAY IS A MEDICATION TAKE-
BACK DAY IN FORT LAUDERDALE

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) has installed a secure collection box 

for unused, unwanted, or expired prescription and non-prescription medications in the 

lobby of the Police Department. Residents and visitors may drop off medications any 

time between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. seven days a week. 

By properly and safely disposing of medications 
you can help:

•	 Prevent prescription drug abuse, 
•	 Prevent accidental overdoses,
•	 Prevent accidental poisoning of children 

and pets,
•	 Reduce crime by keeping prescription 

medications from ending up on our streets,
•	 Reduce environmental pollution,
•	 Decrease the amount of waste sent to local 

landfills, and
•	 Protect our drinking water supply, local 

waterways and native wildlife.

For more information, please call the City of Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department at (954) 828-5700.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format please call (954) 
828-4755 or email webmaster@fortlauderdale.gov.

Help keep everyone safe – Your family, friends, 
pets, your planet and yourself.


